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BOROUGH 
INFORMATION 

~~~~~ 
TOWN-WIDE CAMPOUT 

Saturday, October 21st 
Fair Haven Fields 

 
HALLOWEEN 

EGG HUNT & PARADE 
Sunday, October 22nd 

EGG HUNT - 11:45 a.m. 
at Sportsman Field 

PARADE - 12:00 noon 
~ ~ ~ ~ ~ 

 
 

Borough Offices,  
Library and DPW 

will be closed on Monday, 
September 5, 2023 
in observance of 

Labor Day and on 
Monday, October 9th 

in observance of 
Columbus Day 

 

~ ~ ~ ~ ~ 
Summer Office Hours will 

end on September 4th. 
Borough Hall offices will 
resume its regular hours  

 

Monday through Wednesday 
and Friday  

8 am - 4 pm and 
Thursdays 8 am - 8 pm 

~ ~ ~ ~ ~ 
Library hours will be 
Mon-Wed: 9am - 5pm 

Thurs: 1pm - 8pm 
Fri: 8am - 4pm 

 

Dear Fair Haven Neighbors, 
For the past two years, the Council, Borough staff, community volunteers and I 
have been working together to achieve the objectives of our Master Plan. We 
are now starting to see the fruits of that labor in the form of shovels in the 
ground, asphalt being poured, infrastructure being renewed and updated, and 
much needed improvements to drainage and stormwater throughout the Bor-
ough. Your tax dollars are hard at work throughout Fair Haven. Fiscally re-
sponsible projects are enhancing the quality of our lives and the place we 
choose to call home. 
 

We are working on over forty road projects, new construction and/or improve-
ments to five Borough buildings, improvements to our waterways and pocket 
parks, as well as repairing the street lamps on River Road. In addition to these 
physical improvements, we have also made improvements to our ordinances, 
seeking to improve the quality of life for all Fair Haven residents. After consul-
tation with our Brush and Leaf Committee, we will be rolling out a new brush 
and leaf schedule. We made changes to our land use laws to limit the enve-
lopes of new construction. We established and continue to consider new ordi-
nances designed to limit nuisances in your daily lives while enriching our com-
munity. 
 

As we enter into the autumn season, our tree-lined streets will begin to give us 
a show of colors straight out of a Robert Frost poem. If you would like to add a 
new tree to your property, I’d encourage you to look into our Shade Tree Com-
mission’s Resident Tree Buying Program. Just make a payment and you will 
have a new tree planted on your property without even lifting a finger!  
 

I hope you share my appreciation for the additional crosswalks and stop signs 
on Third Street, one of our most important passageways. Our commitment 
to pedestrian and bicycle safety within the Borough is unwavering. As the 
school year starts, please remind your children and teenagers of the im-
portance of wearing helmets and crossing at crosswalks. Put the phones down 
when driving, biking or walking. Let’s educate our youth about the importance 
of making safe choices to keep themselves and others out of harm’s way.  
 

Our children will return to school with precious memories of the summer of 
2023. Maybe they surfed a radical wave or had a great day at Fair Haven Rec 
camp. Maybe they biked up a newly paved Third Street to meet 
up with friends for a bite at one of Fair Haven’s establishments. 
Maybe they won a stuffed animal at the Frog Bog or took a wild 
ride on the Zipper before a visit to the Outback. Maybe they en-
joyed a BBQ in the backyard or Wednesdays on the Water at 
our dock with family and friends. Our youth will carry these core 
memories with them for a lifetime; this is a special place to live. 
Now its time to enjoy the magic of fall in Fair Haven!  
Lets make some more memories! 
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TRASH COLLECTION  

Single-stream  Recycling will be picked up every Wednesday for all zones!  

Trash - Zones 1 & 2   
Monday, Sept 4th 

Thursday, Sept 7th 
Monday, Sept 11th 

Thursday, Sept 14th 
Monday, Sept 18th 
Thursday, Sept 21st 
Monday, Sept 25th 

Thursday, Sept 28th 
 

Trash - Zones 3 & 4 
Friday, Sept 1st 

Tuesday, Sept 5th 
Friday, Sept 8th 

Tuesday, Sept 12th 
Friday, Sept 15th 

Tuesday, Sept 19th 
Friday, Sept 22nd 

Tuesday, Sept 26th 
Friday, Sept 29th 

SEPTEMBER 
Trash - Zones 1 & 2   

Monday, October 2nd 
Monday, October 9th 
Monday, October 16th 
Monday, October 23rd 
Monday, October 30th 

 
 
 
 

Trash - Zones 3 & 4 
Tuesday, October 3rd 
Tuesday, October 10th 
Tuesday, October 17th 
Tuesday, October 24th 
Tuesday, October 31st 

 
 

OCTOBER 

SEPTEMBER— BRUSH ONLY 
OCTOBER— BRUSH AND LEAVES (separate piles) 

Please place at your curbside 3-4 days BEFORE your designated week 
PLEASE HELP US KEEP OUR STREETS FREE OF DEBRIS 

 

Refer to your Municipal Calendar & weekly Borough Buzz for your Zone pick-up week. 

Once the debris has been picked up, we ask that you not place leaves or brush to the curb until your next 
month pick up to allow our street sweeper to clean your street 

Twice a week trash pick-up ends on September 30, 2023.  From October 1st through May 14th, Trash 
Zones 1 & 2 will be picked on Mondays and Trash Zones 3 & 4 will be picked up on Tuesdays. 

There was a special guest at the July 24th Council meeting.  

GianCarlo Aliseo was “Mayor for the Day” and assisted Mayor 

Halpern in conducting the meeting. 

During the day, he met with Borough staff to learn what each depart-

ment’s functions are. 

GianCarlo will be attending Knollwood School this school year.  I’m 

sure we will hear from GianCarlo in the future.. Great job! 

MAYOR FOR THE DAY!! 
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From the Clerk’s Desk  

Allyson M. Cinquegrana,  RMC/CMR 
Borough Clerk 

The Monmouth County Board of Elections is in need of District Board Workers.  
To qualify as a District Board Member in any election: 

 

 You must be a registered voter in Monmouth County. 
 You must attend a class of instruction once every two years 

 

If you are interested, please contact the Monmouth County Board of Elections, 732-431-7802 or 
come to the Municipal Clerk’s Office to obtain a questionnaire. 
 

GENERAL ELECTION: Tuesday, November 7, 2023 from 6:00 am-8:00 pm at the Church of 
Nativity Parish Center. The deadline to register to vote or change your name or address is 
Tuesday, October 17, 2023. 

   PAPER SHREDDING DATES 
9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. 

OPEN TO ALL MONMOUTH COUNTY RESIDENTS: 

September 9th—Colts Neck Town Hall Parking Lot,  
124 Cedar Drive 

September 23rd—Freehold Township Municipal Building, 
1 Municipal Plaza 

Saturday, October 7th, Millstone—Millstone Park—4 Red Valley Road 
Saturday, October 21st—Bradley Beach—1015 Main Street 

Saturday, November 4th—Allenhurst Beach Club,  
End of Corlies Ave (near Ocean Ave) 

Saturday, November 18th, Middletown High School North,  
63 Tindall Road 

~     ~     ~ 

County residents may shred up to 100 pounds, which is equivalent 
to four office paper boxes or four large sized trash bags. All papers 
will be shredded on location in the mobile truck and the event will 
end once the mobile truck is full or its scheduled end time. Large 
binder clips must be removed from documents; staples and paper 
clips can remain. 

All businesses should have 
submitted their Annual Business 
Registration form.  If you are a 

new business, please reach out to 
Betty Ann Berube, 732-747-0241, 

ext. *219 to register your business.  

P 
lease remember that any 
organization holding a 
bingo or raffle event must 

obtain a Registration Certificate 
from the Division of Legalized 
Games of Chance Control 
Commission in order to make 
application for a license through 
the Borough Clerk’s Office.   

Please be advised that Council Meetings in September will be held on Monday, 
September 11th and Tuesday, September 26th. The meetings in October will be 
Tuesday, October 10th and Monday, October 23rd. All meetings begin at 7:00 
p.m. You can view the Council meeting agendas and meeting minutes on the 
Borough’s website. Meetings have been held both in-person and via Zoom. 
Meeting agendas are posted the Thursday prior to the meeting and minutes are 
posted once approved by the Governing Body.  

Please help me congratulate and welcome Zaneta Malinowska who was hired as the Tax and 
Finance Office Assistant. We are happy to have her on Fair Haven’s team.  

Happy Fall! If you have any questions, please do 

not hesitate to contact me, 732-245-0969. 

ELECTION   NEWS 

 Licenses 
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Be sure to stay in the know regarding new events, camps, last minute cancellations and more!!! 
On our website: http://fairhavennj.org/content/recreation.html 

On our Facebook page: Borough of Fair Haven  

or join our Rec E-blast system: 

To join, please email Recreation@fhboro.net 

Town Camp Out- Saturday, October 21....Live band starting at 5:30pm. 
Movie shown on our GIANT BLOW UP SCREEN at 7:00pm. Fair Haven Fields.  
 

 

SUNDAY, OCTOBER 22, 2023 
Halloween Egg Hunt 11:45am @ Sportsmans Field 
Halloween Parade 12:00pm. Start at Sportsmans 
Field, end at FHFD. Prizes for winners! 

 
 
 

Halloween House Decoration Contest will take place in October. Email 

recreation@fhboro.net if you would like to register your home! More details to come. 

PLEASE JOIN US!! 

Saturday, September 9, 2023 
4:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 

At the home of  Chris & Tracy Cole 
123 Grange Avenue, Fair Haven, NJ 

(rain date - Sunday, September 10, 2023) 
 

Proceeds from the Garden Party will support 
the preservation efforts for Bicentennial Hall 

(Historic Fisk Chapel) 

TO PURCHASE TICKETS - (Limited availability), or to 
become a Sponsor or for Advertising opportunities, 
CLICK on the link below 
https://www.zeffy.com/en-US/ticketing/bbb86d5e-73be-
4d21-9cc4-b11a5516f1bc  
 

FOR DETAILED INFORMATION, please visit the 
Borough website 

http://fairhavennj.org/content/recreation.html
https://www.zeffy.com/en-US/ticketing/bbb86d5e-73be-4d21-9cc4-b11a5516f1bc
https://www.zeffy.com/en-US/ticketing/bbb86d5e-73be-4d21-9cc4-b11a5516f1bc
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PET WASTE AND WATER POLLUTION 

Pet waste is carried by rain, melting snow, and ice to storm drains that empty into rivers, lakes, and the 
ocean. It also reaches reservoirs which supply much of the drinking water in New Jersey.  
 

Pollution due to pet waste negatively impacts swimming, 
boating and fishing in these water bodies.   
 

Pet waste contains microorganisms that can cause 
bacterial diseases, roundworms and parasitic infections.   
 

In addition, pet waste contains harmful levels of nutrients 
which promote excessive algae and plant growth. This can 
rob the waterbody of oxygen, potentially killing all aquatic 
life in the area. Such nutrient pollution also causes waters 
to become cloudy and green.   

 

 
NJDEP Municipal Stormwater Regulation 

https://www.nj.gov/dep/dwq/msrp_home.htm 

EPA Polluted Runoff: Nonpoint Source Pollution 

https://www.epa.gov/nps 

Some old news from the Garden Club includes a big thank you to the town of 
Fair Haven for supporting our successful Plant Sale in May. The Club also 
awarded its annual scholarship to RFH graduating Senior Kate Everett. She will 
be attending Cornell in September and majoring in Biology. 
 

At our June meeting, Lata Mahbubani and Lee Davidson co- chairs of the Jun-
ior Program announced that the Garden Club of Fair Haven had won the 

“Regional Good Neighbor Award”, presented by the girl scouts of the jersey shore for support and dedication to the 
Girl Scouts in the community. Lata and Lee with their committee have completed many projects with our local Girl 
Scout Troops enabling the scouts to earn numerous badges. The Juniors Committee is looking forward to continuing 
to work with the local Girl Scout troops and accomplishing some interesting projects this fall. 
 

On September 6, 2023, the Garden Club will kick off its “New Year’ with a welcome back meeting and luncheon. 
Garden Therapy, co-chaired by Beth Ruda and Jenice McGinley and their committee, will start meeting monthly to 
create 35 to 40 mini flower arrangements which are then donated to Meals on Wheels and/or local Nursing Homes. 
Town Planters co-chaired by Linda Leasor and Lydia Brenner and their committee will again be freshening up the 
town flower pots this month. Also, in September Jenice McGinley will lead a group to tour Holland Ridge Farm to 
view and pick sunflowers, Gladiolas, Dahlias and Calla Lilies. 
 

On October 4, 2023, the members will be treated to a program on “Growing Dahlias”. The speaker is Andreea Fegan 
of Fair Haven, N.J. who is a graduate of the New England Conservatory, and the Harvard Graduate School of Educa-
tion. On October 5, 2023 the Education/Outreach Committee, co-chaired by Linda Leasor and Nancy Bosco will be 
hosting a workshop titled “Getting Your Garden Ready for Winter”. This is open to the public, with details to follow. 
Another group trip in October lead by Jenice McGinley will be visiting Calgo Gardens in Howell, N.J. 
 

The Garden Club is holding a flower show titled “Seasonal Splendor” on Friday November 3, 2023. Categories will 
be emphasizing holiday themes. This is the Club’s first flower show since 2019. Members have signed up for the dif-
ferent categories. After the entries have been judged, the public is welcomed to view the entries and winners between 
1pm to 3pm. 
 

Guests are welcome to join us for monthly programs. Please notify us in advance via the link provided 
gcfhnj.org.contact-us/ if you wish to attend.   
 

For more information about the club, email Membership Chair Nancy Bosco at nancy.bosco@verizon.net. 

https://www.nj.gov/dep/dwq/msrp_home.htm
https://www.epa.gov/nps
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GET READY FOR THE 2023 RED 
BANK CROP HUNGER WALK 

OCT. 15TH, 2023:  RED BANK REGIONAL 
HIGH SCHOOL: 12 NOON 

“WE WALK SO THAT THERE IS ENOUGH FOR ALL” 

Thanks to our supporters the 2022 Red Bank CROP Walk was a 
resounding success. Over $134,000 was raised and 17,000 pounds 
of food donated. 2022 RBCW: the 4th largest walk in the US!  
As we make plans for our 43rd annual walk---five miles through 
three towns, a food drive, art contest, music and refreshments---
we ask for your support.  Volunteers are needed: water stop staff, 
crossing ‘guards’, walk monitors and those who can spread the 
word on social media.  New walkers and sponsors are always wel-
come!   
 

As in years past, hundreds of walkers will come together this Oct. 
15th to raise funds that help support 14 local charities* and the 
global programs of Church World Service, which provides items 
like hygiene kits, blankets, school supplies and baby items which 
are stored in warehouses for quick response to hurricanes, floods 
and fires and the food donated by our walkers help fill the shelves 
of many local food pantries. 
 

In the wake of global disasters, this year’s CROP Walk theme is 
“Building Resilience”. The goal is helping those displaced from 
their homes, by calamities natural and manmade, become self-
sufficient in new homes. 

 
Where are we?  13.2% of NJ’s 
children under 18 are food in-
secure. 
10% of the world’s population 
(more than 828 million people) 
are at risk of starving in 2023—
a staggering rise of 200 million 
compared to pre-COVID lev-
els (2/3 of those are women 

and 80% live in areas prone to climate change). 
 

*HABcore, Lunch Break, Monmouth Day Care, Horizons, Meal at 

Noon as well as several local food pantries. 

REASONS TO PICK UP 
AFTER YOUR PET 

 Stormwater carries pet waste and other 
pollutants directly into waterways. 

 Animal waste adds nitrogen to the 
water.  Excess nitrogen depletes the 
oxygen in water necessary for 
beneficial underwater grasses, wildlife 
and fish. 

 No one likes to step in pet waste and 
spread it into homes, cars and 
businesses. 

 Please DO NOT place your pet’s waste 
in random trash cans. 

 Your neighbors will appreciate your 
good manners.   
 

          It’s the law! 

RECYCLE RIGHT!! 
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Calling all Fair Haven residents 55 
and older to join our active and 

involved SENIOR GROUP.  
 
We meet every third Tuesday of the 
month, September thru June. Our 
first meeting is September 19, 2023 
at 1pm in Bicentennial Hall. We will 
be welcoming back all returning 
members and hopefully some new 
interested people. We will be 
collecting school supplies for local 
organizations. Our October meeting 
will be welcoming a Dietician who 

will suggest food choices for 
people over 55. We will be 
collecting donations for Dermer 
Dreams this month. 

We closed out the year with a 
luncheon trip on a paddle boat 
called the River Lady out of Toms 
River. 

Wonderful time was had by all!! 

We are looking forward to another exciting year with 
activities and lectures planned for each month. Our next 
trip will be in October to the Spring Lake Community 
Theatre to see A Chorus Line. 

If interested in joining or finding out more about us, 
please email us at fairhaveneniors@gmail.com 

Calling all interested boys and 
girls K to 5th grade for Cub 

Scouts and 6th grade to 12th 
grade for Scouts BSA  

Enrollment is open for the fall of 
2023  

Scouting helps youth develop life 
skills, self-confidence, 

ethics, leadership skills, and a deeper 
sense of citizenship.  

 

It is a great way to enhance 
academics and athletics.   

K to 5TH 
participants contact:  

brian.clark@gmail.com   

 

C 
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WHAT A GREAT YEAR!!  Our Fair 
Haven Seniors group participated in so 
many wonderful event this year! 
 

Here’s just to name a few: 
 Sing-a-long with Dan Corboy 
 Rutgers Master Gardner  
 CBA Pipes and Drum Band 
 RFH Musical Spamalot 
 Speaker, Muriel Smith, spoke on 

Prohibition and how it affected our 
area 

 A visit from the Monmouth County 
Office on Aging 

 June luncheon 
 River Lady Cruise 
 

The Seniors meet every third Tuesday 
(except July and August) at Bicentennial 
Hall at 25 Cedar Avenue. 

Please join us for conversation, activities, 
dessert, coffee and tea.  Our meetings begin 
at 1:00 p.m. Please contact Jeannine 
Maloney at fairhavenseniors@gmail.com 
 

Our group welcomes new (and old) members.  
Off-street parking available, no stairs to 
climb.  Call Ruth Blaser at 732-842-4228 
with any questions.  We hope to see you 
soon!   

Library News by Director Donna Powers  
·  

Happy Retirement.... 
 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all our patrons for 
the wonderful 39 years I have worked at the library. Beginning 
part time, when my last child started school till now when I have 
grandchildren, has been an exciting experience.  I have seen 
many new residents just moving to town and some of our dear 
friends leaving us with their warm memories.   
 
I have always loved books, especially the gorgeous children's 
picture books, and I will always treasure the opportunity I had to 
acquire so many books and the great pleasure of just being 
among those books everyday.  I also want to thank Annette and 
Kate for their years of service and say how much I will miss be-
ing with them each day. So, I hope this isn't goodbye, as I hope 
to see many of you again, but from the other side of the front 
desk.  Thank You! 

mailto:brian.clark@gmail.com
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2023-2024 FALL RABIES CLINIC SCHEDULE  
Wednesday       Sept 6, 2023     Spring Lake Heights Firehouse, 700 Sixth Ave. 07762   6:30 pm – 8:00 pm  
Wednesday       Sept 13, 2023   Brielle Fire Hall, 509 Longstreet Ave, 08730        6:30 pm – 8:00 pm  
Saturday           Oct 14, 2023     Sea Bright Firehouse, 1099 E. Ocean Ave., 07750           10:00 am – 12:00 pm  
Wednesday       Nov. 1, 2023    Fair Haven Firehouse, 645 River Road, 07704      6:30 pm – 7:30 pm 
Wednesday       Nov. 8, 2023    Rumson Public Works Garage, 80 East River Rd, 07760  6:30 pm – 7:30 pm 
Wednesday       Jan. 10, 2024    Brielle Fire Hall, 509 Longstreet Avenue, 08730    6:30 pm – 7:30 pm 
  

DOGS MUST BE ON A NON-RETRACTABLE LEASH & CATS 1 TO A CARRIER. 

ANIMAL MUST BE SUPERVISED BY AN ADULT. 
 

Only healthy dogs and cats that can be safely restrained by owner shall be vaccinated at our clinics. 
Dogs and cats that cannot be properly restrained by owner will not be vaccinated.   

 

We reserve the right to refuse services in the effort to maintain 

the safety of staff and participants. 

Fair Haven Volunteer First Aid Squad Kicks off  its 
2023 FUND DRIVE  

The Fair Haven Volunteer First Aid Squad has, for 93 years, provided dedicated service and support 
to the community and is asking the residents and businesses to support us during our annual fund 
drive. Just as area residents and businesses depend on the squad to be there when they call 9-1-1, the 
organization depends on donations from the community to provide that support.  
 

The Squad would like to stress the importance of house numbers being visible from the street. 
Precious moments could be lost if a responding emergency vehicle must search for an unnumbered 
house. Motorists should remember that state law requires you to yield right of way to vehicles 
displaying a flashing or revolving red or blue light. The Fair Haven Volunteer First Aid Squad 
annual fund drive letter will be mailed out to all homes and businesses in the borough. Each year the 
tax-deductible donations go directly to purchasing medical supplies, equipment and help to off-set 
the cost of keeping members trained to increasing professional standards. Last year (2022) the squad 
responded to 467 emergency calls and donated 2392 man hours.  
 

Our members contribute many hours answering emergency medical calls, responding to vehicular 
accidents, fires, participating in drills, and continuing education activities. They also participate in 
first aid & safety demonstrations for local schools, scouts and other 
organizations, as well as provide mutual aid support to activities and events 
sponsored by Fair Haven and our surrounding communities. This fund drive 
will be our main fund raiser. The Fair Haven Volunteer First Aid Squad 
does not charge for its services. Our Squad is actively replacing outdated 
equipment and adding new equipment that meets or exceeds state standards; 
your anticipated 2023 donation will be greatly appreciated, and will serve to 
defray some of those equipment expenses. 

 

NO CONTRIBUTION IS TOO SMALL! 
Please help us to help you….. 

Patrick Corbett – Interim Fund Drive Chairperson 
2023 Fair Haven First Aid Captain 

Kathryn Grabowy  
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Fair Haven Police Department  

Recently there have been a number of juveniles riding Electric Bicycles, Motorized Bicycles and 
Electric Scooters around town. We want to encourage parents make themselves aware of NJ 
Title 39 laws and MVC guidelines prior to use.  
 
Please visit the following websites for information: https://www.state.nj.us/mvc or 
https://nj.gov/  

SCHOOL’S IN SESSION! 
ROAD CLOSED TO ALL VEHICULAR TRAFFIC 

 

The length of Third Street will be closed to ALL vehicular traffic between the 
hours of 7:30-8:30 am and 2:45-3:45 pm.   

The ONLY exception will be for those who reside on Third Street or an adjoining street (Church St., 
Maple Ave, Allen St., Williams St., Cedar Ave and Country Lane).   

 

We kindly ask that these residents use the roads closest to their homes to enter/exit Third 
Street.  DO NOT enter/exit Third Street from either Fair Haven Road or Hance Road 

where the crossing guards are posted during these times.   
In addition, there are new Stop Signs installed at Third & Cedar; Third & Church and 

Cambridge.  Please abide by these stop signs for you and your child’s safety. 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION AND UNDERSTANDING. 

CRIME PREVENTION 
FRAUDULENT SCAMS - Be careful with sharing too much information on your social media accounts 
such as Facebook, Twitter and Instagram. You could compromise your personal security. Change your 
settings to allow only friends to view your information and pictures. Don't "friend" people you don't know. 
 Be sure to change your passwords at least every six months. 
 

SOLICITORS - If a solicitor comes to your door please ask them to see their ID and permit. Never let 
anyone in your home and report the incident immediately as the police will know who is permitted to be in 

PART-TIME 
CROSSING GUARDS NEEDED  

 

Fair Haven Borough is hiring part-
time crossing guards. For further 
information, please come into 
Police Headquarters to pick up an 
application or contact Cpl. John 
Koetzner at 732- 747-0241 x*329 or 
jkoetzner@fhboro.net. 

https://www.state.nj.us/mvc


 

 

748 River Road, Fair Haven, NJ 07704                       Fax: 732-747-6962 

Phone: 732-747-0241                            www.fairhavennj.org 

Newsletter of the Borough of Fair Haven  

Non–Emergency Police 732-747-0991  

All Other Borough Meetings as Noticed at Borough Hall and Borough Website 

 

BOROUGH MEETINGS 
    

COUNCIL MEETING 
Monday, September 11,  7:00 p.m.     Tuesday, October 10, 7:00 p.m. 
Tuesday, September 26, 7:00 p.m.     Monday, October 23, 7:00 p.m. 

 

ZONING BOARD 
Thursday, September 7, 7:15 p.m.   Thursday, October 5, 7:15 p.m.     

 

PLANNING BOARD    
Tuesday, September 19, 7:30 p.m.    Tuesday, October 17, 7:30 p.m.   

      
 RECREATION COMMITTEE                          
Tuesday, September 12, 7:30 p.m.  

Tuesday, October 3, 7:30 p.m.  
 

SHADE TREE COMMISSION      
Wednesday, September 6, 7:30 p.m. 

Wednesday, October 4, 7:30 p.m.      
    

HISTORIC COMMISSION 
Thursday, September 28, 7:00 p.m.  

Tuesday, October 24, 7:00 p.m.       
 

 ENVIRONMENTAL COMMISSION 
 Wednesday, September 13, 7:30 p.m.   

Wednesday, October 11, 2023 
 

 GREEN TEAM COMMITTEE      
Wednesday, September 20, 7:30 p.m. 

Wednesday, October 18, 7:30 p.m. 
    

FAIR HAVEN FIELDS ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

Tuesday, September 12, 7:00 p.m. 

PRST STD   
U.S. POSTAGE PAID  
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RED BANK, NJ 

                Mayor Joshua Halpern   

Council President Elizabeth Koch  Councilman Christopher Rodriguez 

Councilwoman Tracy Cole    Councilwoman Kristen Hoey  

Councilman Drew LaBarbera   Councilwoman Laline Neff  
 
Borough Administrator—Theresa S. Casagrande               
Borough Clerk/Assistant Administrator—Allyson Cinquegrana 
Deputy Borough Clerk—Krystie Larsen 
Chief Financial Officer—Colleen Lapp 
Assistant CFO/QPA—Nancy Britton 
Police Chief—Joseph P. McGovern  
OEM Coordinator—Chief Joseph P. McGovern  
Director of Engineering/Public Works/Planning Board Engineer—Richard Gardella 
Assistant Director of Engineering/Public Works—Nicolas Poruchynsky 
Zoning Officer—Nicolas Poruchynsky 
Tax Collector—Debra Marchetti 
Tax/Finance Assistant—Zaneta Malinowska 
Director of Communications/Administrative Assistant/Registrar—Betty Ann Berube 
Parks & Recreation, Special Projects Administration—D.J. Breckenridge  
Planning, Zoning and Code Compliance Officer—Joseph Mulé  
Planning Board and Zoning Board Secretary—Sandra Papa 
Construction Code Official - Nick Fabiano 
Code Enforcement—Officer Brock Seibert 
Tax Assessor—Gregory Hutchinson  
 

 

SEPTEMBER 

 ZONES 1 & 2 

Tuesday, September 5th 

ZONES 3 & 4 

Monday, September 11th 

———————————- 

OCTOBER 

ZONES 1 & 2 

Monday, October 2nd 

ZONES 3 & 4 

Tuesday, October 10th 

 

There will NOT be a Bulk 

pick-up in 

November and December  


